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June 28, 2023 

TRAFALGAR ROAD CLOSURE 
Erin Linear Works - Contract: 2022-04W 

Starting Tuesday, July 4th, the active construction zone on Trafalgar Road shown in the map below will be 
closed to through-traffic 24/7 until August 4th. This closure is required for the installation of numerous water and 
sewer service connections that cross Trafalgar Road and will expedite the construction work in Hillsburgh. 

Access to homes and businesses within the active construction zone, as well as emergency vehicles, will be 
maintained. Access to and from downtown Hillsburgh, outside of the active construction zone, will be accessible 
via the vehicular detour route (D-1) posted on the back of this bulletin. All vehicular traffic must adhere to the 
posted speed limits on local roads. 
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The Town will continue to provide monthly updates to inform residents about the extent of the active construction 
zone and the affected area. The Town and Contractor will make every effort to minimize impacts to the 
community. Local businesses will remain open and accessible throughout the construction period. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as we work to improve the infrastructure in Hillsburgh. For any 
questions or concerns, please reach out to us via the following means: 

digerin@erin.ca 519-855-4407 ext. 262 www.erin.ca 




